
 

TOWN OF BURLINGTON, MASSACHUSETTS 

March 19, 2020 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

TO 

 

CONTRACT DOCUMENTS 

FOR 

2020 Crack Sealing of Various Streets 

 
 

The following changes and additional information are hereby made part of the Contract 

Documents: 

 

Due to the Coronavirus pandemic the Burlington Town Offices are closed to the public, but staff 

is still working and the Town intends to go forward and bid projects.  

 

 Bid Documents - Pick-up/Drop-off of bid documents will be by appointment only, USPS 

mail, UPS, FedEx, etc. are not a reliable options as the Town buildings are closed and not 

receiving deliveries. Contact the DPW/Engineering Division at 781 270-1640 to arrange 

a time to pick-up or drop-off bid documents.  

 Bid Opening – Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at the Town Hall Annex 25 

Center Street Burlington MA, specific location to be determined on the bid opening day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 


